
  City Council Report 
 
 

Date: May 3, 2021 

To: City Council 

Through: Michael Kennington, Deputy City Manager/Chief Financial Officer 

From: Edward Quedens, Business Services Director 
 Matt Bauer, Procurement Administrator 

Subject: One-Year Renewal to the Term Contract for Parts and Services to Support 
the Closed-Circuit TV System for the Mesa Police Department (Citywide) 

 

Recommendation 
 

Council is requested to approve the contract renewal as recommended. 
 

City staff and Purchasing recommend authorizing the renewal using the State of Arizona 
cooperative contract with Corporate Technology Solutions at $150,000 annually, based on 
estimated usage. 
 
Background / Discussion 
 
This contract provides parts and services to support the Closed-Circuit TV projects (CCTV) 
throughout City facilities. It allows the Mesa Police Department to maintain all CCTV 
systems in good working order. 
 
Corporate Technology Solutions has agreed to renew the contract at last year’s prices.  
The contractor has had good performance during the contract term.  The Department has 
used this vendor for many years now. This is the last year of the contract and the State will 
rebid or the City will issue our own solicitation next year. This contract continues to be 
advantageous to the City and is recommended to be in the City’s best interest to renew.   
 
Purchase Information 
 

Action:  Renewal  
Procurement Type:  Cooperative Contract Use 
Contract Number:  2018082 
Original Council Award Date:  12/11/2017 
Initial Contract Term:  3 Years, 5 Months  
Possible Renewals:  None  
Funding Source:  Mesa Police Department operating budget and individual Department’s 

operating budget  
 


